
 
 

 

January 30, 2019 

 

 

 

Fire Chief Aaron Markham 

Yakima City Fire Department 

 

Chief, 

Thank you for your time and your staff’s time to discuss and show us the apparatus you have for sale. After our inspection and 

careful deliberation Spokane County Fire District 4 would like to make an offer to you for this apparatus. 

We are offering you $50,000 for the 1995 Simon Duplex/ LTI 102’ platform apparatus.  

Sincerely, 

 

Randy M. Johnson, Fire Chief 

Spokane County Fire District 4 


